
South Shore Community Center Nursery School 3 N Main Street, Cohasset, Massachusetts 02025 
 

Blue Room Registration 2025-26 
 

South Shore Community Center Nursery School 

Lottery/Registration Form- BLUE ROOM 

 
Child’s Name_________________________________________________ 

Child’s DOB__________________________________________________ 

 

Please rank your preference to indicate your 1st and 2ndchoice. 

Blue Room Programs for 4&5 yr olds Children must be 4 by October 1st 

 

_____Group A M-F 9:00-11:30 

Extended learning Option- This optional addition is available only for children in the morning 

program. At 11:30, children will have lunch and recess and return to the classroom for 

additional learning time from 12:30-2pm.  

_____ Tuesday 9-2 

_____ Wednesday 9-2 

_____ Thursday 9-2 

 

_____Group B M-Th 12:30-3:00 

Extended learning Option- This optional addition is available only for children in the afternoon 

program. Children will come to school at 10:00am for additional learning time. Children will 

have lunch and gym from 11:30-12:30. At 12:30, children will go to the Blue Room. Please 

indicate interest with an X.  

_____ Tuesday 10-3 

_____ Thursday 10-3 

 

Please list your child’s previous school experience 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Parent Names__________________________________________________ 

Address_______________________________________________________ 

Email_________________________________________________________ 

Phone_________________________________________________________ 

Please indicate if your child is a sibling or legacy_______________________ 

For more information, please contact Jamey Kupsc, Nursery School Director 

781-383-0036, nsdirector@southshorecommunitycenter.com  

 

All registration forms must be returned with $100 registration fee to the Nursery School Office 

no later than January 24th, 2025. 

Checks should be made payable to SSCC Nursery School.  

Notification of placement will be emailed by February 6, 2024. 

Thank you for your interest in our school! 


